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Committee Secretary 
Health, Environment and Agriculture Committee 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2006 
AUSTRALIA 
Fri May 10 2024 
Public  Submission by Mark Davissen. 

Hi I’m Mark, I live in Brisbane and I am a healthcare worker.  
I believe that any baby born should be afforded the basic human right of preserving life and providing all care 
necessary for that life to be protected and saved. This should happen for all babies regardless of how they 
were born.  
Society and by extension those governing that society has a responsibility to accept and preserve life of all its 
members particularly the most vulnerable and to nurture that life to be all it can be.  
If society and its government fails to do this, the very fabric of our society begins to cabcdble. If we begin to 
make judgments on who should live and who shouldn’t, we open the doors to discrimination and abuse of any 
considered undesirable.  
I urge this government to put in place laws that protect and value life no matter the cirabcdstances of that life.  

Sincerely, Mark Davissen 
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